
MAILED ON OCTOBER 24, 2012 

NOTICE 
MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, November 1, 2012 
City Hall, 8th Floor Conference Room 

100 North Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, 
DECEMBER 6, 2012 AT 6:00 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Purpose of Marine Advisory Board:  Study and recommend to City Commission on all phases of operation, activities, 
regulations, advertising and publicity of the waterways of the City.  
 
Note:  If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this public meeting or hearing, he/she 
will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be based.  If you desire auxiliary services to assist in viewing or hearing the meetings, or reading meeting agendas and 
minutes, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 954-828-5002 and arrangements will be made to provide these services for you. 
 
TWO OR MORE FORT LAUDERDALE CITY COMMISSIONERS OR MEMBERS OF A CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
ADVISORY BOARD MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE AT THIS MEETING 

 


